
 
 

  ADDENDUM 1 

 01 July 2021 

  ITB AP 40-21 
 

VPS Security Inspection Facility 
 
Please find attached the Document and information below, for the above referenced 
Addendum No. 1.  This Addendum is hereby made a part of the Contract Documents and 
Specifications of the above referenced project. All other requirements of the original 
Contract Documents and Specifications shall remain effective in their respective order. The 
purpose of Addendum No. 1 is to incorporate and publish the following contract clauses and 
provisions, as referenced herein. 
 
The Purchasing Department has been notified by a contractor that there could be a 
technical issue with viewing a readable copy of the design drawings (Sheet 
numbers C-1 to E-9 ).  
 
If you are experiencing a technical issue with viewing a readable copy of the 
design drawings then take the following actions: 
 

1. Open the PDF file of the design drawings with Google Chrome: 
Go to the Okaloosa County Purchasing website at 
http://www.myokaloosa.com/purchasing/home  
Access the link “View Current Solicitations”  
Click on blue link for ITB AP 40-21 – VPS Security Inspection Facility 
Download the PDF file to your desktop 

  Right click and open with Google Chrome  
Please note that this is a workaround to view legible design drawings (Sheet 
numbers C-1 to E-9 ) and it may not be effective.  You may also attend the non-
mandatory pre-bid meeting and receive a hard copy of design drawings.  Extra 
copies will be available at the pre-bid meeting. 

 
2. Attend the non-mandatory Pre-Bid Conference, will be conducted at the 

Destin-Fort Walton Beach Airport, Administration Conference Rooms, 1701 
State Road 85 N., Eglin AFB, Florida 32542, on July 07, 2021 at 2:00 P.M. 
(CDST).  
You may view a copy of the design drawings (Sheet numbers C-1 to E-9 ) and 

http://www.myokaloosa.com/purchasing/hom


take a hard copy with you. 
 

3. If you cannot attend the non-mandatory pre-bid meeting and you would like a 
hard copies of the design drawings (Sheet numbers C-1 to E-9 ), e-mail 
jdarr@myokaloosa.com to set up a time to attain hard copy design drawings.  
Hard copy design drawings will be available at the Okaloosa County Purchasing 
Department, 5479A Old Bethel Road, Crestview, Fl 32536. 

 
 

Note: The ITB Opening Date & Time remains unchanged. 
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